
 
ITMA/11  /2019              CIRCULAR NO. 108/2019                      18th April   2019 

 

To All Members,     

                                           

Sub: 15th International Conference on Transformers cum Exhibition on (TRAFOSEM- 

        2019)  on 25th November 2019 

 

Dear Member, 

 

The  subject International Conference on Transformers which was scheduled  to be organized on 25th 

November 2019  , has to be shifted to  some other suitable date ( to be informed shortly)  due 

to  overlapping  of dates  of another conference on transformers  being organized by CBIP  with 

CIGRE India, which happens  to be  the most  prestigious  event for the country.  The matter was 

discussed with Mr. U.C. Misra, President,  ITMA who has agreed accordingly. 

 

Inconvenience  caused  is regretted  

 

Thanking You 

 

With  best regards     

 

[B.LAL] 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

 

CC To President ITMA. 

 

Encl: Request from CBIP 

 

 


